
Hello Year 4! 
Hi everyone,


We hope that you are all safe and well and that you have been filling this spell 
away from school spending quality time with your families.  We thought now would 
be a good time to check in with you all and let you know how much we’ve missed 
seeing you each week.  


We have thoroughly enjoyed watching your Facebook videos and it has given us 
many opportunities to laugh, smile and see the many positives that are coming out 
of this unusual situation.  Please keep sending them in. 


We’ve been very fortunate with the weather over the last 
couple of weeks and hopefully you have been able to get out 
in the sunshine (social distancing of course!). My labrador 
Molly has been keeping the Gale family busy, she needs 
walking every day so we have been getting some fresh air 
as a family.  Make sure that you are fitting in some down 
time with your families too.  


The rest of my time is usually spent 
running the wigwam library, working at 
‘Elsie’s Cafe’ and playing ‘Teddy’s Tea Party!’  I have been 
having a go at Joe Wicks P.E sessions and my children both 
really enjoy Oti Mabuse’s dance lessons (the Bare necessities 
is our favourite)  How are you all coping now that the 
football season has been suspended? I have to say, I am 
enjoying all the old matches that are being shown on 
television at the minute (It’s a good time to be a United fan!) 
We’d love to see more videos of your keeping fit activities so 
keep sending them in.  


Mr Taylor has been keeping himself busy by working on 
jobs at home.  He is currently painting his house and 
said to tell you all that he is covered in paint and takes 
longer to tidy up than the whole of Year 4 after an art 
lesson! He’ll also be doing his bit for the cause by 
working at Onchan School this week.   


Keep smiling, keep washing those hands and we’ll see you all soon,


Mrs Gale and Mr Taylor 😊  


